
	

	

 
April 30, 2019 
 
The City of West Allis 
Attn: Dave Wepking – DPW Director 
6300 W. McGeoch Ave. 
West Allis, WI 53219 
 
 
Dear Dave, 
 
It has been a pleasure serving your Cities recycling needs over the past year and a half.  As you 
know, recycle markets have taken a turn for the worse over the past year.  The agreement that 
we entered into on August 11, 2017 is no longer sustainable for JOHNS Disposal.  We are 
writing to officially request the City allow our agreement to expire early, on or before 
December 31, 2019.  We would be willing to negotiate an amendment to our agreement if the 
City would be interested. 
 
Page two of our agreement letter d states, “In low market times, Johns Disposal will not charge 
the City if the cost of processing exceeds the rebate value of the material.  Therefore, the City 
will never pay the Processor for services provided.”  This specific clause is the sole purpose for 
our request to either terminate or amend our agreement.   
 
I would be happy to sit down to discuss this further with you and answer any questions you 
may have.  Thank you for your understanding and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Dan Jongetjes 
		
	
	
	
	
	


